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CHS GIRLS GOLF OFF TO GREAT START 
 

 
 
The Charlotte High School Girls Golf team is off to a great start and looking forward to a lot of 
success this fall.   
 
The Oriole golfers return first team all-league golfer Sarah Owens.  She shot an 85 at the 
Western Invite to earn a 5th place medal overall.  The team finished 6th out of 15 teams with a 
412.  At the Mason Invite the Orioles were led by freshman Hannah Robinson who shot a career 
low 93 to lead the team to the best team score in two years with a 404.  
 
The CAAC White League play begins September 4, at Portland Country Club.  The outlook for 
the league is very positive. Lansing Catholic is the front-runner but Charlotte is in position to 
give them a run for the top spot in the league.  The future is bright for the Orioles golf season 
this year with 3 seniors, 2 juniors, and a freshman leading the way for the varsity team.  The JV 
team features 1 senior, 4 juniors, 2 sophomores, and a freshman.  The regionals are at Orchard 
Hills Country Club in Niles on October 7, and the state finals are at Grand Valley State University 
at the Meadows Golf Course October 18-19.   
 


